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Sacramento County Environmental Management Department 

Mangan Park Community Update 
Cleanup Oversight 

The Sacramento County Environmental Management Department (EMD) has been 
given delegation authority from the California Department of Toxic Substances 
Control (DTSC) to oversee lead clean-up efforts as a result of a release of lead 
from the City of Sacramento Mangan Park Rifle and Pistol Range located at 2140 
34th Avenue. 

Prior to the construction of the Mangan Park Rifle and Pistol Range in the early 
1960s, the site and vicinity were historically used for agriculture, and was a part of 
what is now Sacramento Executive Airport (SEA).  

To oversee the cleanup, EMD leadership, its Environmental Specialists with the 
support of DTSC and the Air Quality Management District, will guide the City of 
Sacramento by applying scientific methods to identify and correct environmental 
issues in order to protect public health and the environment. 

Corrective Action Submissions 
Mangan Neighborhood Sampling and Cleanup 

On April 28, 2017, EMD received the Mangan Neighborhood Removal Action Work 
Plan by the City of Sacramento’s consultant, Stantec. EMD and DTSC completed a 
review of the work plan, and on May 26, 2017, requested revisions from the City. 
The City asked for a technical meeting with EMD and DTSC to discuss revisions. 
EMD and DTSC continue to be in discussions with the City on the revisions and are 
working to establish a submission deadline for the revised Mangan Neighborhood 
Removal Action Work Plan. 

EMD Mangan Park Cleanup Project Webpage 
Background information and past work plans, compliance orders, and monthly 
newsletters regarding the Mangan Park Lead Cleanup Project are located at 
www.EMD.SacCounty.net in the EMD Latest News and Information section. 

 

COUNTY OF SACRAMENTO 
BOARD OF SUPERVISORS 
District 1, Supervisor Phil Serna 
District 2, Supervisor Patrick Kennedy 
District 3, Supervisor Susan Peters 
District 4, Supervisor Sue Frost 
District 5, Supervisor Don Nottoli 

Questions/comments about this newsletter? 
Email ManganPark@SacCounty.net 
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CONTACTS 

COUNTY OF SACRAMENTO 
Environmental Management Department 
www.emd.saccounty.net  
Chris Pace 
pacec@saccounty.net  
(916) 875-8457   
Childhood Lead Program  
Debbie Katz katzd@saccounty.net  
(916) 875-8448  
Health & Human Services Department 
www.dhhs.saccounty.net  
Public Health Office 
(916) 875-5881 / scph@saccounty.net  

CALIFORNIA DEPARTMENT OF TOXIC 
SUBSTANCE CONTROL 
www.dtsc.ca.gov  
Russ Edmondson  
(916) 323-3372 / 
russ.edmondson@dtsc.ca.gov 
   
CITY OF SACRAMENTO 
www.cityofsacramento.org  
Marycon Razo 
mrazo@cityofsacramento.org  
(916) 808-4751 

 
The next edition of the 

Sacramento County 
Environmental Management 

Department Mangan Park 
Community Update Newsletter 

will be available August 
2017 

 

 


